From: Michael Carapiet

To: Law

Subject: Fwd: 2020 Review of Workers Compensation - Post Hearing Responses - due 12 Jan 2020
Date: Wednesday, 20 January 2021 3:11:45 PM

Dear Joseph

Please see attached email response from my accountant in relation to the question taken on
notice from The Hon Daniel Mookhey during the 1 December hearing.

Whilst I have no amendments to the draft transcript by Hansard, the Committee should
note that

Pg 17 - icare did have a $100 threshold for the declaration of gifts and benefits.

Pg 24 & 25 - icare did have a Conflicts of Interest Policy in place since 2016 as stated by
Mr Plumb in his testimony to the Committee on December 2 ( Pg 22 of transcript).

Regards

Michael

Sent from my 1Pad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Stephen Jankelowitz

Date: 20 January 2021 at 14:00:30 AEDT

To: Michael Carapiet

Subject: RE: 2020 Review of Workers Compensation - Post Hearing
Responses - due 12 Jan 2020

Hi Michael

We have reviewed our files and records in archives relating to your remuneration
and can confirm that for the year ended 30 June 2015 the amount you received
from Workcover SRWSB was $102,500

Please let me know if you need any other information

Regards

Stephen

Stephen Jankelowitz

Director





